

Rep. Marian Harris State Representative 19th House District

May 6, 2009

Rosemarie Rossetti and Mark Leder 1008 Eastchester Drive Columbus, OH 43230-6230

Dear Rosemarie and Mark:

On behalf of the Ohio House of Representatives, I congratulate you on your efforts to introduce the Universal Design Living Laboratory, to be built in Jefferson Township, to central Ohio.

Your interest in building this demonstration home to help educate the private, institutional, and public sectors about the importance of energy and water conservation, universal design features, and state-of-the-art products and services is a unique educational contribution.

With more than 25 percent of our population physically challenged and our aging population growing, this demonstration home will become an educational asset to the citizens of Ohio.

You will help everyone within our state and our great nation become more aware of how we can all work together to ensure that we learn how to conserve our resources while improving our lifestyle.

Rosemarie and Mark, thank you for making a positive and productive educational experience for us all. I wish you all the good luck in what will become your new home and an inspiration to all of us.

Sincerely,

Marian Harris State Representative

19th House District